
                                                                                                       

Garden Club & Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

 

Tuesday, May 8, 2012 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00pm. 

Present  

Bob Bost Clarence Cherry Alderman Anthony Smith Shelley Davis Margie Cook 

 Rodney Weeden Jeannette Bost Jennie Stewart  

 

 

 

Shelley Davis brought her son, Rodney Weeden, to the I&B meeting. Rodney would like to join our Board.  

 

 

Homes for the Summer Beautification Awards will be judged on June 12, 2012. Winners from 2009, 2010 

and 2011 are not eligible this year. Call City Hall no later than June 11 to nominate a home.  

 

Thanks for cleaning the Sweet Gum Balls from the parking lots, and for the new landscaping at City Hall and 

the Rec Center. 

 

 

 

We will plant flowers in front of City Hall on May 15. 

 

                                         

Action items 

 

• North side of Wilderness Park needs cleanup from tornado. 

• Paving stones around large circle on the hill are falling down. 

 

 

 

Improvement items 

• Trees around Parking Lot at City Hall and Rec Center need trimmed or replaced. 

• Plant four boxwoods at the Tanglewood Park sign. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8pm.  Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, Jun 12, 2012. 

 


